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Award nominations closed on March 31st, 2025. We have received a total of 18 

nominations across the 4 nomination categories. The breakdown in number of 

applications received is as follows: 

- 1 student nomination 

- 5 individual nominations 

- 5 Non-profit nominations 

- 7 Business nominations 

 

As of the writing of this report our ad hoc subcommittee is still reviewing and 

deliberating upon the applications received. We will continue to meet between now and 

the EHRAC meeting on 4/22/25. We expect that at the EHRAC meeting on 4/22 we will 

be able to present our narrowed down recommendations of nominees for each award 

category for EHRAC’s consideration. 
 
Please see below an image of the rubric our ad hoc subcommittee is using to help 
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evaluate each nominee application.  
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